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 The Climate 
Needs Peace 

  the vicious cycle of war 
      and climate change 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

TO JOIN US FOR THIS ZOOM MEETING, 

 email abingdonpeace@gmail.com for the link 

War is a humanitarian catastrophe… but it is an environmental 

catastrophe too, and military spending squanders resources that 

need to be spent to combat climate change. 

Hilary Evans, vice-chair of the Movement for the Abolition of War, 

and Linda Modica, co-chair of the Appalachian Peace Education 

Center in Abingdon, Virginia, USA, will explore the issues. 

Did you know that military emissions are not even counted by 

the UN for COP26? 
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